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TAYLOR, WI- The U.S. Supreme Court delayed a decision regarding Wisconsin legislative 

maps, citing a lack of standing. Democratic candidate for the 31st Senate District, Steve Boe, 

released the following statement: 

“Every voter deserves for their voice to be heard. Efforts by the Republican Party to 

undermine our elections through gerrymandered maps and voter suppression is simply 

unacceptable. I look forward to empowering citizens across the state by championing non-

partisan redistricting reform in the Wisconsin State Senate.” 

Steve Boe is a Democratic candidate committed to promoting a progressive vision for the state of 

Wisconsin. Boe, 34, grew up on a dairy farm in western Jackson County and currently works to 

support farm families and rural communities across the state.  
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